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Artist’s impression of the new hall at Engadine High School  

Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a record 
$8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will ensure working 
families get access to a world class public education. 

Project summary 

A project is underway to build a new multipurpose hall at Engadine High School. The hall will include a multi-use 
sports court, stage, amenities, and storage for sports and performances. 

The project team have worked through the issues and impacts resulting from the previous builder going into 
administration in 2023 and the project is on track for completion in mid-2024. 

Progress update  

Construction of the new hall is progressed well.  The roof and external façade are complete and the building is 
watertight. The mains power connection for the school has been relocated to Birok Avenue and power is now 
connected.  

Internal works are also progressing well with lights, fans, heaters, AV equipment, bathrooms and timber sports 
flooring nearing completion.  

Next steps 

Final painting, finishes for bathrooms and stairs, and the commissioning of electrical systems will be completed 
internally over the coming weeks. 

External works will be ongoing including stairs, handrails and balustrades, concrete pathways and retaining walls. 
This will be closely followed by landscaping works.  
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We thank you for your patience as we deliver this important project. 

How can I stay up to date? 

Follow this link to access the project webpage edu.nsw.link/EngadineHS or scan the QR code 
to the right. If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School 
Infrastructure NSW on schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au, or during business hours on 
1300 482 651.  
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